
 

 
 
 
 
        September 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
COMPUTING LIVE! / BUSINESS LIVE!  TOUR 24th February 2019 
 
We are excited to be proposing a school tour to Disneyland Resort in Paris to support our 
curriculum plans for Computer Science and Business Studies pupils and to enhance learning 
experiences within the school. 
 
Here are the key details about the planned trip: 

 3 days and 2 nights 

 Departing on 24th February 2019 leaving from Vale of York very early 

 Returns on 26th February 2019 arrival home early evening 

 The purpose of the trip is to attend either the Computing Live! or Business Live!  
 Conference at Disney Land Paris with time to also enjoy the theme park 

 The provisional cost is £352.00 per pupil 
 

This price includes: 

 Return executive coach travel 

 Return channel crossings 

 One evening meal voucher  

 NST 24hr emergency contact service whilst on tour   

 Group travel insurance 

 Accommodation for 2 nights Bed and Breakfast at the Explorers Hotel 
 
The trip is being booked through NST Travel, the UK's leading educational travel company 
for schools with more than 45 years’ experience. They work closely with us during the whole 
tour planning process to ensure that your child will get the very best learning experience 
whilst away. 
The group size is 40 maximum and there will be a ratio of 1 teacher for 8 pupils. 
 
In addition to the cost of the tour, we recommend that your child has spending money for 
the trip and money for food on the second day.  They will also need a current passport and 
EHIC card. 
 
To secure a place for your son/daughter on this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 will 
need to be paid on Parentpay and a completed permission slip returned to school by 
Thursday 4th October 2018. Further payments will be £90.00 by 23rd November 2018 with a 
final payment of £212 by 31st January 2019. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 
d.padgham@valeofyorkacademy.org 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
D Padgham, Curriculum leader ICT 

mailto:d.padgham@valeofyorkacademy.org


 

 
 
 

PERMISSION SLIP 
 
COMPUTING LIVE! / BUSINESS LIVE!  TOUR 24th February 2019 
 

Pupil’s name…………………………………………………………. 

 

Form……………………… 
 
I wish to reserve a place for my son/daughter on this trip. 

 

Name……………………………………………Signature………………………………………… 

 
Please return this completed slip by 4th October 2018 to Mr Padgham in S4 or via reception. 
 
Please note cancellation charges will apply should you cancel your child’s place on the 
tour. 


